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Attendance 

 

 

Congratulations to Swallow who came 1st 

place this week with 98% attendance!  
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Rec Robin = 96.9% Wren = 97% 

Y1 Finch = 88% Sparrow = 97% 

Blackbird = 87% Starling = 93% Y2 

Swallow = 98% Swift = 96% Y3 

Jackdaw = 97% Raven = 96% Y4 

Kingfisher = 95% Heron = 97% Y5 

Peregrine = 95% Kestrel = 96% Y6 

 

 

Children In Need 
 

A big thank you to all who supported 

our fundraising efforts for Children In 

Need this year.  We raised £350 to 

support the charity - Bravo! 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This is an extremely busy time of year for us all with      

rehearsals for our Christmas performance in full swing.  

We very much look forward to seeing you at the           

performances - dates and times for these can be found 

on the reverse of this news letter. 

 

Thank you all for your comments and feedback via the 

parent questionnaire given out at parents evening last 

month.  Outcomes will be published in the next week and 

sent home for your information.  We 

will endeavour to action as many 

improvement recommendations as 

possible over the next few months. 

 

Finally, to get into the festive spirit, 

why not come to our Christmas 

Fayre organised by the PTA on    

Friday 7th December from 5pm to 

7pm. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr N.Mindham (Head Teacher) 

Helpers needed for the 

Christmas Fayre - 

Please see the office 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

WW1 Performance at Springwood 
 

On Monday 12th November, children from our school 

took part in the West Norfolk Academies Trust WW1   

performance at Springwood. 

 

All seven primary schools in the trust took part in the 

event which included a variety of choreographed wartime 

songs.  The children sang as a school and as part of a 

160 children strong choir that was thoroughly enjoyed by 

all who attended.    

Breakfast Club 
 

Due to the success of breakfast club, we are releasing 

more spaces.  Breakfast club is run every day during term 

time from 7:30am to 8:30am when children can go straight 

into class. £2.90 per session - Hot and cold food daily. 

Pick up a booking form from the office or via our website - 

Parents > Forms 

Friday 7th December 

Christmas Fayre  5pm - 7pm 

Wednesday 5th December 

Y1&2 Christmas Show - 2pm 

Thursday 6th December 

Y1&2 Christmas Show - 2pm 

Monday 10th December 

Reception Christmas Show - 

Tuesday 11th December 

Y3 Christmas Show - 2:15pm 

Wednesday 12th December 

Y4 Christmas Show - 2:15pm 

Thursday 13th December 

Y5 Christmas Show - 2:15pm 

Thursday 13th December 

Y4 Trip to Cambridge 

Friday 14th December  

Y6 Christmas Show - 2:15pm 

Friday 14th December 

Y5 Trip to Space Centre 

Monday 17th December 

Christmas Jumper & Party Day 

Tuesday 18th December  

Break up 

Thursday 3rd January 

Children return to school 


